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NOTICE
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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent representatives and wishes to inform them, on instructions from the Chair of the Permanent Council, that the document entitled “Report of the General Secretariat on Invitations to the Thirty-seventh Regular Session of the General Assembly for which Authorization from the Permanent Council is Required,” published by the Secretariat on May 17, 2007, with the classification CP/doc.4200/07 add. 3, is the document that the Permanent Council will be considering.
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